
Correspondence received since July 2023 council meeting: 

• LALC Training Bulletin 

• LALC eNews 

• LCC Highways details on road improvement works 

• NKDC newsletter for parish councils 

• TTRO notices (road closures) 

• Letter from TV Licencing 

• Notice of Vacancy following the resignation of Angie Hemlin 

• LCC survey to help inform improvements to the Lincolnshire road network 

• LCC survey to identify any drains not on their drainage map 

• LCC Town & Parishes Update 

• LCC confirmation of grass cutting on public footpaths 8, 873 and 061, and restricted 

byway 10 

• Neighbourhood Watch newsletter 

• Various complaints regarding the roadworks on the High Street 

• Notification from NKDC that the current vacancy can be filled by co-option 

• Request from a resident to have Park Lane closed off permanently to vehicles 

• NKDC Parish Council Newsletter 

• Invitation from the Garrett’s Charity to an Arts and Crafts Preview evening 

• Invitation from NKDC to a Business and Town and Parish Council engagement event 

• Request from a resident for traffic calming measures on Park Lane 

• Notification from NKDC of anti-social behaviour 

• LCC Highways News 

  

Meetings held since the July 2023 council meeting: 

• 19/07/23 – Clerk attended the LALC Summer Conference 

• 19/07/23 – Cllrs Sockell and Buckley-Jones and the Clerk attended the LALC Shining 

Stars Awards dinner 

• 24/07/23 – Clerk/Cllr Buckley-Jones met with company quoting for Jubilee Hall blinds 

• 03/08/23 - Clerk/Cllr Buckley-Jones met with company quoting for Jubilee Hall blinds 

• 14/08/23 – Clerk/RFO/various councillors attended informal 4-Year Planning 

Workshop 

• 04/09/23 – Clerk met with company quoting for Jubilee Hall blinds 

• 04/09/23 – Cllr Catterson attended LALC Councillor Induction & Refresher training 

 

Recommendation: 

Council to note the correspondence and meetings. 


